
 
 
 

Water Science, Regulation/Law and Policy Field School 
June 14th & 15th, 2007 

 
 
 
The Watershed Research and Education Program at Northern Arizona University is pleased to 
announce a two-day Field School on June 14th and 15th, 2007.  Our intention is to provide 
decision makers a high-quality field and conference-room seminar that includes water science, 
law and policy that we anticipate will assist in your future decision-making. We plan to explore 
and identify solutions to water issues in north-central Arizona such as water supply, storm water 
and flooding, and wastewater issues.  The Field School is being organized for elected municipal 
officials, tribal councils and county supervisors however, we welcome all individuals who are 
interested in water management.  
 
During the first day of the Field School, authorities from across the state will provide concise 
and up-to-date informational overviews of hydrologic science, water law, and water policy as 
they apply to current and emerging issues that face Arizona communities.  During the second 
day, experts in water supply, storm water and flooding, and wastewater will discuss on-the-
ground implementation of solutions to these issues at sites close to Flagstaff.  
 
Our focus is on issues in north-central Arizona watersheds, however to help us provide a more 
beneficial experience for you we ask that you send topic suggestions that are important to your 
region, city or tribe.  A box for suggestions or comments is located on the back of the enclosed 
registration form.   
 
Registration is $300 and includes the cost of the event, continental breakfasts and lunches on the 
14th and 15th, and dinner at the Historic Colton House on the 14th.  Registrants for the Field 
School are responsible for their own lodging.  You may wish to secure lodging at the conference 
hotel, which is Little America (800-435-2491).  The Field School registration deadline has been 
extended to June 11, 2007. 
 
We hope that the Field School experience will be valuable to you in your future decisions related 
to water.  If you have questions, please contact us by phone, email or mail (see brochure). 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Watershed Research and Education Program 

 
Charlie Schlinger 
Director 


